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 April 26, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Redesigned Ontario Credentials   
 
The Ontario Ministry of Transportation is issuing redesigned IRP cab cards and 
Unladen Weight Permits.  The new documents will be printed on 8 ½” X 11” plain 
paper.  Samples are attached.  
 
There will be a mix of valid IRP credentials in the current format and in the new format 
while the new IRP documents are phased in.  For cab cards, the transition period will be 
April 2013 to July 2014.  For Unladen Weight Permits, there will be a very short 
transition period from April 29, 2013 to May 9, 2013.      
 
If you have any questions, please contact Beata Soltys at (416) 235-3923 or at 
beata.soltys@ontario.ca. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.  
 

        Barbara J. Fiala 
        Commissioner 
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